No		



United Independent School District AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: _	Donations	
SUBMIT	TED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent	
APPROV	ED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:	
DATE AS	SSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: December 15, 2010	
	MENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s) e attached to minutes.	and
The followi	ring are donations over \$1000	
I	Malakoff Elementary School received various donations of items with a value of \$3,026.00 from parents to be used for their "Fall Jamaica"	
]	Centeno Elementary School received a donation of \$2,000.00 for the purchase of books at the Scholastic Book Fair from the following: M.L. Christensen (\$1,000.00) and A.R. Tony and Maria J. Sanchez (\$1,000.00)	
ng er ng		
The followi	ring are donations under \$1000	
2. J 3. I	Zaffirini Elementary School Choir received a donation of \$100.00 from City of Laredo. Juarez-Lincoln Elementary School received a donation of \$300.00 from Olympia International, Inc. Perez Elementary School Soccer Team (Kinder and 1 st Grade) received a donation of \$395.00 from Mayor Raul Salinas.	l
Grand Tot	otal: \$5,821.00	
RATION	NALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.	
BUDGETA	'ARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact	

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy

CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources



UNITED INDEPE T SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

TO:

Mr. Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent

FROM:

M. H. Arambula-Ruiz

Principal

DATE:

November 29, 2010

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

We have received \$2,000.00 in donations to our school used by identified needy students for the purchase of books at the Scholastic Book Fair held from November 1, 2010 to November 18, 2010. These donations are:

M. L. Christensen

\$1,000.00

A.R. 'Tony' and Maria J. Sanchez

\$1,000.00

Please place this item on the next Board Meeting Agenda for acceptance and approval by the Board of Trustees.

Thank you.





F SCHOOL DISTRICT UNITEDINDEPE

Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

Memorandum

To:

Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From: Subject: Donation

Anna R. Torres

Date:

December 9, 2010

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary received various donations for our Fall "Jamaica." Our PK teachers received small toys from our parents at an estimated total cost of \$300.00. Our kinder teachers also received small toys from our parents at an estimated total cost of \$300.00. 5th grade received donations from our parents of hair paint at an estimated total cost of \$60.00. 2nd grade parents donated cokes and chips at a total estimated cost of \$426.00. 4th grade received donations from parents of bottled water and cokes at an estimated cost of \$150.00. Cakes, hot dogs, and hot dog buns were donated by our 3rd grade parents at an estimated total cost of \$790. PTC had 135 plants donated by parents at an estimated cost of \$900.00. 1st grade 10 gallons of ice cream and 15 cakes were donated from our parents at an estimated total cost of \$100.00.

We request this item be placed on the agenda for approval at the next board meeting.

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary School is very appreciative of the generosity of these donors.

XC: Ann McDonald, Executive Director for Elementary Education





UNITED INDEPEN VT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

MEMO

TO:

Mr. Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent

FROM:

Anna M. Wirsching Principal

REF:

Acceptance of Donation

DATE:

December 8, 2010

We are pleased to inform you of the following donation by:

City of Laredo

\$100.00

This donation was made to our Choir group for participating at the annual christmas caroling.

Please place this item on the next Board Meeting agenda for approval of acceptance by the Board of Trustees.

Thank You.



UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos Interim Superintendent

MEMO

TO:

Mr. Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent

FROM:

Melissa Y. Cruz

Principal

REF:

Acceptance of Donation

DATE:

Nov. 18, 2010

We are pleased to inform you of the following donation:

Olympia International Inc.

\$300.00

To support the 5th grade students annual field trip to San Antonio, Tx.

Please place this item on the next Board Meeting agenda for approval of acceptance by the Board of Trustees.

Thank You.



Juarez-Lincoln Elementary School Melissa Y. Cruz, Principal



UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

Memo

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From: Mrs. Maria de Lourdes Viloria, Principal

Re: Monetary Donation Date: November 11, 2010

Mr. Santos, I would like to inform you of the donation from Mayor Raul Salinas. The total amount of monetary donation is \$395.00 that was secured by Mr. Fermin Luna, Soccer Coach and Parent Volunteer. This donation will be used to defray the cost for the Dr. S. Perez Elementary Soccer team (kinder and first grade). If you need additional information, please let me know. We are very appreciative of this donation.

